



Dear Parents and Carers, 

Dyth da 

Firstly, we would like to wish you all a Happy New Year.  

The children have returned  excited to start their new topics and learning, there 
is a real buzz around the school which is lovely to see! 

We had the auditions for the Youth Speak Competition on at the end of the 
Autumn Term. We were introduced to varied and interesting topics. All of the 
competitors had taken time to think carefully about their topic and presented 
them with clarity and confidence, it made the judging very tricky.  Ava, Elizabeth, 
Iona and Alina were successful and are now working as a team to create the best 
performance they can for the competition later in the term. 

Year 4 woodland skills enjoyed their first woodland skills this week with Mr Ansell 
and Miss Hook using our senses, trust & fantastic team to meet a tree! 

Congratulations to Arlo Bee for achieving her Silver Blue Peter Badge for her work 
towards the environment cleaning and upgrading the Mousehole Rockpool with her 
family and local community. She received video messages from Steve Backshall and 
Helen Glover for her commitment and support which we shared with the whole 
school in assembly. Well deserved recognition, keep up the good work Arlo. 

Our Spring Mental Health Ambassadors are Alfie B ,Suki, Caleb. C, Kerra, Meadow 
and Margot. They will be working with Ms Munday this term to support children, 
lead new initiatives and report back in weekly assemblies. 

A big thank you to Chris Yacoubian for taking the beautiful photographs at our 
Christmas Carol Concert. There are a few below for you to look at. 

A reminder that your child should be wearing the correct uniform to school this 
includes black shoes. Trainers are only to be worn on PE days. We have lots of 
uniform on the rails in the school for you to access at any time. 

Please take time to read the Whole School Attendance letter attached as it 
explains the penalty notices and consequences of being capped with 2 penalties in a 
3 year period. 

The after school clubs start next week. 

A quick reminder to be in school at 8.45am promptly for the register and we finish 
at 3.15pm. 

Hope you have a restful weekend!                                    

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL:230
GWYNVER: 259
SENNEN:308
PRAA SANDS: 226

Well done to all of these children 
who have received head teacher 
awards in the last week and first 

week of the new term for their hard 
work in maths, writing, geography, 
and DT. Amazing effort with great 

outcomes-keep it up!




Whole School attendance: 

94.2%


Skiff-96.52%

Lugger- 88.85%


Schooner-98.57%

🙂









Year 4 having fun at Forest 
Schools with Mr Ansell and 

Ms Munday using our 
senses, trust & fantastic 

team to meet a tree!

Congratulations Arlo Bee for achieving 
your Silver Blue Peter badge for work on 

The Mousehole Rockpool. With 
messages from Steve Backshall and 
Helen Glover for all her commitment.

🙂 🙂



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Fridays-Schooners swimming 
Jumping Mice weekly on Tuesdays 10.30-11.30am 
Clubs begin w/b13.1.25 
Thursday 16th January- School Census Day 
Friday 17th Jan Year 1 hearing screening 
W/b 3.2.25 Mental Health Week 
Friday 7th Feb Luggers Cake Stall 3.15pm 
Friday 14th Feb Valentine Disco-5.30-7pm 
Half Term 17th-21st February 
Tue 4th March St Piran Concert 7pm St Johns Hall 
Wed 5th March St Piran Parade 10am 
Thurs 6th March World Book Day 
Wed 12th March Parent Consultations  
Wed 26th March Tempest whole school photos 
Thurs 27th March Songfest 3.30-8.45pm St Johns 
Hall 
W/B 31st March No Clubs  
Friday 4th April Easter egg Raffle 
Friday 4th April- Last Day of Term 
Summer Term Begins 22.4.25 
2024-2025 INSET Days: 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 




















Some of the 
lovely photos of 
our Christmas 
Carol Concert- 

thank you to Chris 
Yacoubian for 
taking them.

🙂

🙂
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🙂
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